
Tuesday, November 1, 2022 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

 

 

This is College and Career Week at S.V.H.S…..Today’s 
theme is “Your future starts now!”  Wear your favorite 
Dons gear in order to show that you are taking care of 
business right now in order to have all opportunities 
available to you in your future.  Tomorrow’s spirit day is 
“Your future is bright”.  Wear sunglasses or bright colors 
to show exactly how bright your future is. 
 
Attention Seniors Applying to Four Year Colleges:  Do you 
have questions regarding your Cal State, U.C. or Private 
College application?  If so, you can go to Ms. Villegas’ 
office in the Counseling Office on Tuesdays and Thursdays 
during Lunch for assistance. 
 
Attention Students:  Tomorrow is Late Start Wednesday.  
The 1st period bell will ring at 9:35.  Don’t be late!! 
 
 
 
 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 
 
 

Sports 

Hey Dons:  The Dual Language Program is inviting you to 
come TODAY for the Dia de Los Muertos Event.  It will be 
from 5:00pm-7:00pm in the Senior Quad.  Bring your 
friends, families and the community.  There will be food, 
altars, entertainment and much more.  Come and Join Us!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention All Architecture and Engineering Club 
Members:  There will be a club meeting TODAY during 
Lunch in Mr. Estrada’s room.  New members are always 
welcome. 
 
The Dual Language Club will be having a meeting TODAY 
during Lunch in Room 406. 
 
The Fishing Club will have an Orientation Meeting in  
Mr. Toohey’s Room, Room 512, at Lunch TODAY.  All are 
welcome!  Come join the fun!  See you there!! 
 
TODAY, during Lunch, there will be a GSA meeting in 
Room 601, Mr. Gango’s room.  We will be honoring 
historical LGBTQ+ figures.  All are welcome! 
 
NAMI Club will have a meeting this Wednesday during 
Lunch on the grass area between Room 401 and Room 405.  
Stop by to join us!  We hope to see you all there!! 
 

Clubs & Activities 

All girls who are interested in trying out for Softball:   
Try-outs for non-winter sports athletes will be held on  
TODAY, November 2nd and November 3rd.  You must be 
cleared by the Athletics Office before trying out.   
 
 
 
 
 
All students athletes who are interested in playing a winter 
sport, which is Boys & Girls Basketball, Boys and Girls 
Soccer, Boys & Girls Wrestling and Girls Water Polo, the 
deadline to turn in athletic clearances is Thursday,  
November 3rd, at 1:30.  Clearances for winter sports will 
not be accepted after this time. 


